
March 30, 2023

Dear Pennsbury School Community,

Next week we will have a modified school schedule. These dates are listed in our school
calendar, but we want to make sure you are aware of the following schedule:

● Monday, April 3: No school for students due to Grading Day/Staff Development
(Buildings and offices are open)

● Tuesday, April 4 & Wednesday, April 5: All schools are in session

● Thursday, April 6 - Monday, April 10: No school for students due to
Easter/Passover/Spring Recess. (Buildings and offices are open on Thursday and
closed on Friday and Monday)

● Tuesday, April 11: Schools and offices reopen

● School Calendars - As a reminder, calendars for the next four school years have been
approved by the Board of Directors and are available here. These calendars contain
changes from previous calendars, please review them carefully.

● As a reminder, in addition to our direct email communication, we use the following outlets
to share information:

○ District Website: www.pennsburysd.org
○ Facebook: www.facebook.com/PennsburySchoolDistrict
○ Twitter: @pennsbury_SD
○ Instagram: pennsburysd

Have a safe and enjoyable spring break. Happy holidays to those who celebrate during this
time.

Thomas A. Smith, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
tsmith@pennsburysd.org
215-428-4111
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